
Notice for Public Comment of Environmental Review for a Grant Application by 

the City of Deer Lodge to the Montana Historic Preservation Grant Program 

 

The City of Deer Lodge will take public statements for the purpose of obtaining comments regarding the 

environmental review for the proposed City Hall maintenance project that will stabilize and renovate the 

exterior structure of the structure as well as fund the completion of a Preliminary Architectural Report 

for future improvements to the interior of City Hall. The public comment session will occur during the 

City Council meeting on February 22, 2022 at 6PM in the Powell County Community Center, 416 

Cottonwood Avenue. 

 At the public hearing the proposed project will be explained, including the purpose and proposed area 

of the project, activities, budget, sources of funding, any costs that may result for local citizens because 

of the project, and a decision will be made on the environmental assessment. All interested persons will 

be given the opportunity to ask questions and express opinions regarding the proposed project and any 

environmental impacts.  

Comments may be given orally at the meeting or submitted in writing before the meeting to City Hall or 

by emailing the City Administrative Officer, Jordan Green, at jgreen@cityofdeerlodgemt.gov.  

Anyone wanting to review the environmental review record and project impacts or submit questions 

and comments should contact the City Administrative Officer. Copies of the draft environmental record 

are available at City Hall, and on the City’s website deerlodgecity.com. They will also be available at the 

public meeting. 
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